 
Invitation
Dear          :
In recent years, with the support of national policy and promotion of market development, China’s engineering technology has developed rapidly. Taking the current situation into consideration, we think that it is necessary to explore the development tendency of engineering technology and the important function of women’s leadership in the field of engineering.
Now Chinese Academy Engineering and SWE plan to host “the First Symposium on Sino-US Engineering and Women’s Global Leadership”. This conference will consist of two main themes: “a Better Future Created by Engineering” and “Global Industry and Academic Research”. During conference, we will have academic meeting, round table meeting and visiting. We hope that this Symposium will play an important role in motivating women to bring their potential into full play in terms of engineering and leadership, facilitating women to participate in cross-cultural communication on engineering, exploring development tendency of engineering and meditating education strategy of college students.
The Symposium will be held by Central South University in Changsha city of Hunan province from April 23rd to 25th, 2018. Many female academicians, female engineers and entrepreneurs, experts and scholars will be invited. We are looking forward to your coming. 

Best Regards,
Central South University
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